

November 17, 2020

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **APPOINTMENT** of **JUSTIN OHLSON**, City Arborist, of 60 Taber Street, Apartment 2, New Bedford, Massachusetts as the Department of Infrastructure's designee to the **BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS**. Mr. Ohlson will be replacing Lee Bentley who has resigned. This term will expire in May 2025.

Sincerely

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/sds

cc: Justin Ohlson

Lee S. Bentley

(DPI Designee)

October 22, 2020

Parks, Recreation & Beaches Attn: Bernadette Barreira

Dear Bernadette,

It is with regret that I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign my position on the Park Board, effective immediately.

Due to an impending demotion as Park Superintendent, I will no longer be in a position to provide insight of the day to day park operations.

It has been a pleasure being a part of the Park Board for the past year. I am so honored to have been able to serve on the board with such an amazing group of people.

Best regards,

Lee S. Bentley